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Phase 1 Paving Notice 
 

September 29, 2017 

 

Dear Residents of Phase 1: 

Collier County is pleased to announce that the first layer of pavement will be completed for Phase 1 Vanderbilt Drive. 

Tuesday, October 3, 2017, from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Construction will be subject to weather. 

Roads must be cleared of personal vehicles and property. 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES: 

• Residents and all residential services will have limited access during the paving.  Emergency vehicles will be 

given access as required. 

• If a personal vehicle is in the road or in the right-of-way after 7:00 a.m. Tuesday, October 3, 2017, the contractor 

will tow the vehicle at the owner’s expense.  Personal property in the right-of-way will also be removed. 

• Landscaping trucks, construction trucks or delivery trucks will not be able to park on the street or turn into 

driveways during paving. 

• Paving will be cancelled and rescheduled if weather prohibits paving activities, or for an unforeseen conditions. 

 

Please contact the hotline at 239-839-6247 or email VDCPUR@Stantec.com with any special concerns or needs before, 

during or after the paving.  Residents may also visit the Public Utilities Renewal website at www.CollierPUR.com to 

obtain the latest project information. 

 

We sincerely appreciate your patience! 

 

 

Cordially, 

 
Diana C. Dueri, PMP  

Project Manager 
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